
 

 

 

December 1, 2011 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Young Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Writer’s Direct Line: 807·468·1435 

Writer’s Email: wmajor@keshenmajor.com 

Our File No. 02226 

VIA EMAIL 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: OEB File No. EB-2011-0361/EB 2011-0376, an application by Goldcorp for an 

order under section 19 of the Ontario Energy Board Act 

 
We are the lawyers for the intervenor Lac Seul First Nation, in the above matter.   
 
Lac Seul First Nation intends to observe, but not participate, in the combined hearing of 
the threshold questions, and the motion for interim relief.   
 
The First Nation is considering participation in the proceedings on the merits of 
Goldcorp’s application, once the above threshold issues have been resolved.   
 
Accordingly, Lac Seul requests that it continue to receive all future Notices, Orders, 
Decisions and relevant correspondence so that it remains informed of any developments in 
this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
KESHEN & MAJOR 
 
 

William Major, B.A., M.B.A., J.D.* 
 
 

cc: Chief Clifford Bull, Lac Seul First Nation 
 

 

•Practising through William J. Major Professional Corporation.  


